
Board of Review to Convene Meeting

For Immediate Release Contact: David Hespe 
Date: July 9, 2012 609-633-6681

The Board of Review will convene pursuant to NJSA 18A:13-56 to consider the petition from Franklin Township
(Gloucester) to proceed to referendum on a withdrawal from the Delsea Regional School District in the
Department of Education, 100 Riverview Plaza, Trenton, New Jersey, First Floor Conference Room, on Monday,
July 16th at 3:00 p.m.   It is contemplated that formal action will be taken on the petition at this meeting.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact David Hespe, Chief of Staff, at 609-633-6681.  
This notice is made pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act (Chapter 231,P. L.1975).                                  


